
                                                                                                                             

Image and Beautification Board Meeting 

Tuesday, October 11, 2016 

 

 

Present  

Jennie Stewart Rodney Weeden Shelley Davis 

Lyn Gordon Clarence Cherry Andrew Fields 

 

Instead of our regular meeting, the Board members, along with Bob Bost, the Parks and Recreation Department 

and youths from Missouri Hills Home did clean-up on The Hill.  Clean-up started at 9:00 a.m. and concluded 

around noon. 

 

 

The next meeting will be held on Tuesday, November 8, 2016. 


